
Letter of Support

To Whom It May Concern,

I enthusiastically support The Local Makery's request to operate as a wine bar. Tim and Khaula have
created a space that feels both refined and comfortable, and their curated wine list pairs perfectly with
their unique atmosphere and creative offerings.

A wine bar at The Local Makery would complement—not compete with—our existing local venues. It
would broaden MidTown's offerings, attract new visitors, and support neighboring businesses.

Tim and Khaula have thoughtfully and meticulously created a business that provides our neighborhood
with an inviting and cozy atmosphere. Having a wine bar would be respectfully and carefully curated to
offer patrons with yet another layer in their one of a kind experience. 

I hope you'll consider their request.

Sincerely,
Kat Hurst
Tosa Physical Therapy and Wellness - Founder 

9126 West North Avenue


